
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:  Karen Tro 
Song Leader : Karie Smucker 
Children’s Story:: Jana Gingerich 

      Order of Service 
     -October 13, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Sharing: Hesston Representative Andrew Sharp 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 Blessed Be Your Name (VT 637) 
 Bless the Lord (VT 111) 
 Your Love is Amazing (VT 96) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Not Be Shaken 
 Trading My Sorrows 
    Children’s Song & Story 
    Scripture Presentation: 1 Samuel 1:9-11, 19-20; 2:1-10 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: God of Our Strength (VT 47) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Continued prayers for those needing healing, whether physically, 
mentally, emotionally or spiritually.  Specifically, remember Lois 
Yoder, who’s recovering from foot surgery.  May God give them 
strength, courage and hope for better days. 
 
Lord, you invite us into faithfulness through our everyday acts of 
discipleship. Empower our faithfulness as we navigate significant 
national and international events and daily life here in our home 
communities. Thank you for the ways you have gifted Jodi Hansen 
and for her many contributions to the Zion Church family. May 
her beginnings at Rock of Ages go smoothly and may our work 
during this transition lead to further service and faithfulness in 
our community. 



Come Help Us Put in New Landscape Plants 
Friday, October 18 and Saturday, October 19 
starting at 8AM.  It would be great to have 5-6 people each day.   
Things to bring: gloves, spade shovels, and hard rakes.  We 
could also use 2-3 wheelbarrows.  Please let Serenity know if 
you can make it.  503-803-7823  Thank you for your help!   

Luke Bomar—North Marion Boys Soccer (V) 
      Tues. Oct. 15, 4PM: Home game vs. Newport 
Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Soccer (V) 
      Thurs. Oct. 17, 4PM: Home game vs. Cascade 
Luci Coulombe—North Marion Girls Soccer (JV) 
      Thurs. Oct. 17, 5:30 PM: Home game vs. Cascade 
 

If you would like to serve as a greeter for our Sunday morning 
services, please contact Pastor Jana.  503-577-9789 

Sunday, October 20 
Fall Congregational Business Meeting 

 
11:30AM: Potato Bar lunch fundraiser for the March Bolivia Trip 
12:15PM: Congregational Meeting in the Skylight Room 
 
Agenda:  Review of Annual Report 
  Budget Update 
  Solar Project Update 
  Constitution Revisions 
 
Please email: zionmc@canby.com if you need childcare during 
the meeting so that we can make arrangements. 

Sunday: 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am   Worship Service 
11:30am  Farewell Reception for Jodi Hansen 
 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
Friday & Saturday, 8:00am Solar Structure landscaping work day 
 
Pastor Jana will be out of the office enjoying vacation time  
October 14-21 
 
Upcoming Events: 
October 20: Congregational Meeting with Bolivia fundraising meal 
Worship Schedule: 
October 13: Pastor Steve will be preaching 
October 20:  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Eva Coulombe, Jennifer Gingerich   
Next Week: Anne Bomar, Kristi Yoder   
Budget Report: Offering 10/6/24:  $7,737.86 

Primary Sunday School is looking for a CD player.  If anyone has 
one they would like to donate, please contact Eliza Gingerich or  
Vonnie Oyer.  503-915-1169 

A huge thank you to Ron Kropf for the donation and planting of 
the new hedge!  It looks great!  Clark Yoder and Gene Gascho 
have been working on updating and repairing irrigation around 
the building.  Landscaping and painting are still to be done. 

The Outdoor Space Task Force Committee 


